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CHILDREN'S SERVICES COMMITTEE Friday, August 24, 2012
2PM

Present: Gayle Clover, Bonnie Frick, Marilyn Johnson
and Evette Atkin, Director

Committee met to discuss current Code of Conduct Policy and the additional
Juvenile Code of Conduct handout. Discussion included having quiet areas vs.
children using computers; current Teen area and stairwell noise; layout of
building and security. Suggested changing all wording from "children” to
"juvenile" on code of conduct policy and to make the code of conduct handout
form a compliment to the current policy.

Further discussion dealt with if library has enough space and computers for
children and possibility of adding additional computers for Teen area.

Gayle Clover recommended adding something about "weapons not welcome in
the library" and suggested contacting attorney about current laws on carrying
weapons into libraries and public buildings.

Meeting adjourned 3PM

Respectively submitted by
Jeanne Berg, Acting Secretary
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